
North Beckton News 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

It was lovely welcoming parents into school on Monday and Tuesday for our Parents’ Evening.  It was a great 

success; with teachers and parents commenting on the benefits of working in partnership with one another to 

support our pupils and encourage them to achieve their best. 

 

As always we are aiming for 100% attendance, so if you have not yet met with your child's class teacher please 

ensure that you do so.  For those classes where we had to postpone parents’ evening due to staff absence, you 

will be receiving a letter to reschedule appointments shortly and will have the opportunity to meet with your 

child’s class teacher before the end of term (Friday 31st March 2023) 

Mrs Kettory 

Deputy Head Teacher 

 

 

Sustran’s Big Walk and Wheel Campaign 

Sustran’s Big Walk and Wheel inspires pupils to make active journeys to school, improve 

air quality in their local areas and discover how these changes benefit the world. It is the 

UK’s largest inter-school cycling, walking and scooting challenge inspiring pupils, staff and 

parents to choose human power for their journey to school.   North Beckton will be join-

ing approximately 2600 other schools in taking part in the campaign. 

• For the next 2 weeks please encourage you child/ren to travel to school on their wheels (Bike/Scooters/

Skates) 

• Groups of children from across the school will also be completing their Level 1 or Level 2 bikeability cours-

es. 

• On Thursday 23rd of March we welcome back Mrs Bowgett who will be offering a ‘Dr Bike Repair Service’ 

free of charge—so please bring your bikes along. 

Thank you to everyone who dressed up and donated to Comic Relief.  We managed 

to raise a total of £209.96! Go North Beckton Go!  

 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH


Please talk through the weekly lunch menu with your child/ren to help them select suitable meal choices.  Next week we 

will be serving Week 2 of the menu (available on to view on our school website: https://

www.northbeckton.newham.sch.uk/  

 

 

Our ‘Thought for the week ‘ - Sharing our beliefs: 

Is it better to be lucky or good?  
How do we share our beliefs as a school? Why is it important 

to listen? 

Attendance Winners This Week 

Class with the highest attendance : 

KS1: 1B – 96.3% 

KS2: 4R—97.7% 

Perfect Punctuality – No classes 

Key Dates for your Diary 

 

Sustran’s Big Wheel Challenge 20th-31st March 

Year 5 Residential—Monday 20th –24th March 

Maths Workshop for Parents/Carers -  Thursday 23rd 

March 9:00am-10:00am 

Dr Bike Session—Thursday 23rd March 

Last day of Term - Friday 31st March—1:30pm finish 

Year 6 Residential - Monday 24th April –Wednesday 

26th   

First Day back after the Easter Break -  Tuesday 18th 

April 2023 

 

Mr Jenkins 

We would like to welcome Mr Jenkins to North       
Beckton.  He is an experienced member of staff,       

currently working within one of our trust schools and 
will be joining us from next week, as Assistant 

Headteacher for Year 5 & 6 

To those who are observ-
ing the month of fasting 
from next week, a very 
blessed Ramadan. 

 

Please be aware that the last day of this 
term is Friday 31st March.  This will be a 

1:30pm finish and all children will need to 
be collected promptly. 

There will be no 6 o’clock Club on Friday 
31st March. 

The last day for all clubs (Tuition/Bubble) 
will be Thursday 30th March 


